
 

BEGINNING JUNE 9 through July 28, 2021, Mentor 

Schools Nutrition Services Department will participate in 

the USDA Summer Meal Program that provides meals to all 

children ages 18 and under at no cost to you.  Curbside 

grab and go meals available on Wednesdays at Mentor High 

School from 9:00-11:00. 

WEDNESDAYS 

Mentor High School – 9:00-11:00 a.m. 
Side door by Fine Arts 

 

Email Ginni Vaccaro at 
vaccaro@mentorschools.org  

or call 440-974-5227 
with any questions. 

 
USDA is an Equal Opportunity Provider 
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